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Term    Autumn     September 2021 
 

Jupiter Class 
 

Dear Jupiter Parents and Carers, 

 

The summer has flown by as usual and we are hugely 

optimistic for a more “normal” term this term. We have lots of 

exciting plans on the horizon. 

  This term Jupiter class will be taught by Mrs Last on Monday     

and Tuesday and Mrs Taylor for the remainder of the week. 

This term our topic is Humankind; within this we will be asking 

such questions as - Where has Dunwich Gone? How can we 

link the sea to humankind through sculpture? How are sea 

shanties important to humans? 

Our main texts for English will be A walk in London and in 

maths we will start the year exploring place value. More 

information about the areas of focus for this half term can be 

found on the website. 

We can’t wait to build strong relationships with your children 

and watch them flourish and grow in all areas of their 

character and intellect.  

Very best wishes from 

Mrs Taylor and Mrs Last 
 

  

 

Weekly Events 

Daily 

Please bring a drink every 

day . Small bags may now 

be brought to school with 

reading books.  

Wednesdays 

PE – We will now be 

changing at school for this 

Fridays 

Star of the week assembly. 

 

Important 

Announcement 

 

If you have any worries or 

concerns, please 

communicate these via the 

office email or speak to 

myself or another member of 

staff. 

 

What is a 

Sea Shanty? 

 


